
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rebecca Landis [mailto:landisr@peak.org]  
Sent: Monday, June 01, 2015 12:50 PM 
To: Reiley Beth; Sen Prozanski; Sen Thomsen; Sen Olsen; Sen Edwards C; Sen Dembrow 
Subject: HB 2509 should not pass 
 
Members of the committee: 
 
HB 2509, a so-called mediation bill, should be left to die on the calendar if not voted down outright.  
 
There is no quick fix you can make to render it fair to non-GMO and organic growers. It is inherently 
flawed. 
 
Please make it die. 
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